Gipting Tree

Our Villiers PTFA have gone from strength to strength this term. We have held our first termly meeting for parents to attend, supported the fireworks display, organised a KSI Christmas disco and last but not least we have working hard to support our families and local community. Our Wish Tree was a huge success enabling us to provide presents for our families and two local care homes. Glenthorne and Selwyn care homes were over the moon with the generosity of our children, parents and staff. We have also been running a raffle that has helped towards providing hampers for our families, along with food donations. A big thank you to One Stop and Bilston Rotary Clubs for their amazing donations.

Breakpast with Santa

Reception and Nursery children got to enjoy a very special breakfast on Friday 9th December. Whilst the children enjoyed their breakfast, Santa surprised them all with a special seasons greeting. They all got to have a photo with Santa and they all received a special present from him.



Attendance

We are responsible for every aspect of an Opsted inspection but we cannot control the attendance of your children, which is a major part of the final judgement, so your support is greatly appreciated.



















Villiers Primary School Newsletter Autumn 2



Upcoming Dates

Tuesday 7th January Term Starks

Thursday 16th January Census Day

Friday 241h January Chinese New Year Assembly TBC

Tuesday IIIh February Sager Internet Day

Friday 14th February Term Ends

Dales are subject to change.

SHINE Concert

Our school choir have being working really hard in their rehearsals and have learnt a wide range of Christmas songs and carols. They have been very busy out in the community. They have performed at Glenthorne Care Home, Bilston Market, on our school playground to their families and friends, at our school Carol Service and at our SHINE Voice Concert. They performed incredibly well each time and we are all very proud of them. This year they were collecting money for new books and school activities. They earnt a lot of money to help our school. Well done to all of them.

Reception Production

Reception have enjoyed taking part in this year's Christmas production. All the children worked very hard to learn their lines and all the words to the songs as well as learning lots of dances! They all looked wonderful in their costumes and put on a fantastic show



for their siblings for their dress rehearsal and for all of their friends and families. Thank you to everyone for supporting the children at home leading up to the production. We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Christmas Parties

Throughout our final week at school, each year group has had a Christmas party which included a disco, yummy Christmas buffet and Christmas activities. The children all looked amazing in their party clothes and we saw some fantastic dance moves!

What a fantastic end to the term.



